From: Conservation

Sent: 20 January 2022 17:41

To: Helen Stephenson

Subject: RE: NYM/2020/0571/CVC - Longstones Farm, Sneatonthorpe

Hello Helen

Mark says

Don't understand this — the CVC says no landscaping is needed but then there is a
planting plan?

Tree species look OK in the plan but | don’t have sufficient detail to say if the planting is
viable or will achieve the aims required. I'm happy to let Helen decide that but also
happy to discuss.

Elspeth says
From my perspective the tree and hedge planting mixes look appropriate to the area.

Rachel Smith
Conservation Administrator
North York Moors National Park Authority



From: Elspeth Ingleby

Sent: 20 January 2022 14:47

To: Helen Stephenson <

Cc: Rachel Smith ; Mark Antcliff

Subject: RE: NYM/2020/0571/CVC
Hi Helen

Sorry for the delay in responding to this. From my perspective the tree and hedge
planting mixes look appropriate to the area.

Thanks

Elspeth
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